
 

 
      CITY OF ROCKLIN 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FOR 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

FOR THE AT-GRADE RAILROAD ROADWAY AND PEDESTRIAN 
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Rocklin, California, will receive proposals for the At-
Grade Railroad Roadway and Pedestrian Improvements Project located in the City of Rocklin, 
Placer County, California.  
 
Proposals shall be submitted to the City on or before Tuesday, April 30, 2024, by 3:00 p.m., at 
the Community Development Department, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California.  
 
No Request for Proposals will be accepted via FAX or email. 
 
The Request for Proposal may be downloaded at no charge from the City of Rocklin’s website 
at www.rocklin.ca.us/DownloadBids. Alternatively, they may be obtained from the City of 
Rocklin Community Development Department, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California 95677, 
(916) 625-5100.  A $25.00 non-refundable fee is required.  
 
Contact the Project Manager, Andrew Shaw, Associate Civil Engineer, at (916) 625-5147 for 
further information. 
 
 
Please publish April 5, 2024 and April 12, 2024. 
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